
 

 
 

06 June 2024 
 

Our Ref: FOI 411 

 

Request 

 

We received your request on 21 May 2024 for the following information: 

 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 

information on any council-run residential heat networks you have.  

 

1. What is the name of the energy supplier(s) for each of your residential heat 

networks?  

2. How much has your energy supplier(s) charged you for your heat networks in the 

last five financial years (2019-20, 2020-21, 2021-22, 2022-23, 2023-24)?  

3. Did you apply for the government's Energy Bills Discount Scheme for your heat 

networks? If not, why not?  

4. Have you applied for the government's Heat Network Efficiency Scheme? If not, 

why not?  

5. Have you updated your business case for adding meters to heat network flats since 

energy bills went up in 2022? If not, why not?  

 

 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

 

Our response 

 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 

information on any council-run residential heat networks you have.  

We have no involvement in active council run heat networks. 

1. What is the name of the energy supplier(s) for each of your residential heat networks? 
NA 

2. How much has your energy supplier(s) charged you for your heat networks in the last 
five financial years (2019-20, 2020-21, 2021-22, 2022-23, 2023-24)? NA 



 

 

3. Did you apply for the government's Energy Bills Discount Scheme for your heat 
networks? If not, why not? NA 

4. Have you applied for the government's Heat Network Efficiency Scheme? If not, why 
not? NA to Northern Ireland 

5. Have you updated your business case for adding meters to heat network flats since 
energy bills went up in 2022? If not, why not? No HN ongoing, so haven’t reviewed 
at this stage.  

 

This concludes our response. 

 

  

  




